
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sharmans Cross  are holding our first 'Transition Evening' on Monday 23rd June 5-6pm where ex pupils (and 

their parents if possible) will come and talk about their experiences of moving to Secondary school.  

The main areas they will be covering will be: 

1. Things I was concerned about.  

2. Why you shouldn't be concerned.   

3. Top tips for Y7. 

 

We hope that many of you will attend. If you know any past pupils (an parents!) who have not been contacted 

and would be interested, please ask them to contact Mrs Snowden at s45gcarter@sharmans-coss.solihull.sch.uk. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Teachers.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Y6 Transition evening. 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………. Year group …………………………….. 

I am able to attend the Transition evening 5pm-6pm. 

Pupil: 

Parent: 

Signed ……………………………………………………….. 


